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Comments: A development such as proposed by a huge corporation such as POWDR is inappropriate for land

surrounding Holland Lake. Do we as Montanas want our beautiful pristine forest lands to be developed into

commercial enterprises? I don't think so!

 

Please reconsider this inappropriate development proposal.


